
CKPT 
RADIO 
1420 on Your Dial 

December 23rd, 1959. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.D. 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your detailed letter of December 
14th and we were delighted to hear that CKPT reached Walnutport so 
clearly. 

I would like to report that your Log for Sunday morning, 
December 13th is completely correct as outlined in your letter. 

May we wish you a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year and once again say that we are very pleased that you took the 
time and trouble to contact us. 

SBH/ct 

Sincerely yours, 

S.B.Hayward, 
Manager. 

EMPRESS HOTEL-PETERBOROUGH, ONTARIO-RIVERSIDE 2-8844 


